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To: CEOs/General Managers, BC Authorized Credit Unions 

Re: Information Bulletin CU-18-001: Consent to Credit Union Amalgamation: 

Application Requirements 

Information Bulletin CU-18-002: Consent to Credit Union Acquisition: Application 

Requirements 

The Financial Institutions Commission (FICOM) is issuing information bulletins CU-18-001: 

Consent to Credit Union Amalgamation: Application Requirements and CU-18-002: Consent to 

Credit Union Acquisition: Application Requirements. 

These information bulletins serve as a general guideline to the requirements of an application 

submitted for consent to the acquisition or amalgamation of credit unions under the Credit Union 

Incorporation Act. 

The information bulletins may be viewed on FICOM's website at www.fic.gov.bc.ca under 

Financial Institutions > Information Bulletin and Notices. 

If you have any questions regarding the information bulletin, please contact Statutory Approvals 

directly by phone at 604 660-3408 or by email at StatApprovals@ficombc.ca. 

• Superintendent of Financial Institutions 
• Superintendent of Pensions 
• Registrar of Mortgage Brokers 

Yours truly, 

Melanie Achtemichuk 
Executive Director 
Policy & Approvals 

2800-555 West Hastings 

Vancouver, BC V6B 4N6 

Telephone: 604 660-3555 

Facsimile: 604 660-3365 
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